
CATHOLIC CHARITIES USA LAUNCHES  
TEXT-TO-GIVE OPTION 

Help Relief Efforts in Wake of Hurricane Harvey

To donate, text CCUSADISASTER to 71777 or visit www.catholiccharitiesusa.org

Funds raised go to Catholic Charities agencies that are helping families and individuals
with shelter, food, and immediate and long-term recovery needs. CCUSA is the official  

domestic relief agency of the Catholic Church. 

You can also donate by calling 1-800-919-9338 -Or- By Mail:  
PO Box 17066 Baltimore, MD 21297-1066 

and put “Hurricane Harvey” in the memo line of the check.
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